
From: UA&M Students
To: Shelly L Armstrong; Archive
Subject: Children Benefit from FPW Donation
Date: 06/15/2007 10:54 AM
Attachments: FPW Book Donation.jpg

Included below is a press release regarding a donation by the Ferris Professional Women
to Stanwood Elementary School. Further information is available by contacting Leah
Nixon, assistant director of News Services.
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Ferris Professional Women raise funds for books

CAPTION – Stanwood Elementary School Librarian Sarah Benson (second from left)
accepts a check for more than $1,000 from Ferris Professional Women President Shelly
Armstrong for the purchase of books that depict women in positive ways. Also pictured is
Stanwood Elementary School Principal Douglas L. Beemer and Mary E. Gallagher-
Eustice from Ferris’ FLITE Library, who led the FPW annual book drive. Contributors
had the opportunity to provide Stanwood Elementary with books on their “wish list”
and/or to make a cash donation. Upcoming FPW service activities include a golf outing
on Aug. 10 at Katke Golf Course to raise funds for an annual FPW student scholarship.
For more information, contact Deb Ducat at (231) 591-3511.


